
Summer News and Events 
 
As we just get over the latest weather glitch (blizzards causing havoc in the Peak District in 
April), we are looking ahead to a busy summer of events and product releases.  
 
The Association for Geographic Information (AGI) continues to host a number of very useful 
seminars, meetings and conferences and CDR Group will be exhibiting at the AGI North 
Conference in Manchester on 3rd May.  
 
The MapInfo UK User Group has its summer conference at the ICC in Birmingham on the 
20th June where CDR Group will also have a stand. 
 
If you want to keep up to date with all things MapInfo related, then Pitney Bowes Software 
has just published online “The MapInfo Professional Journal”. Here you will find useful tips, 
tricks and information. 
 
Don’t forget to check your MapInfo for updates – we are now on version 11.0.4 with version 
11.5 due for release in June. 
 


